
 

                                15.09.2023 
 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
This week I visited our team in Nikopol. We are working steadily, with all facets of our 
business demonstrating stability. As always, our priority is to maintain the high quality 
and reliability. Our logistics, billet supply, energy supply, and water supply remain 
stable. Our personnel is motivated, continuously aiming to exceed your expectations. 
 
Next week we have scheduled a planned maintenance of our press line. This 
maintenance is a part of our annual routine to ensure our machinery functions at its 
peak capacity and continues to produce top-quality products. The major overhaul is 
projected to span the next two weeks. 
 
I would also like to remind you about the recent Supplier Audit of Actual Production 
Situation we underwent last week, conducted by Bureau Veritas. The results 
confirmed the stability and efficiency of our operations. 
 
Any client wishing for an up-to-date audit can request one at their convenience. We 
believe these steps will provide you with a consistent, independent perspective on 
our production situation. 
 
Thank you once again for your trust and looking forward to continued collaboration.  
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 
 
 
 



 

 


